
Instruction no. 36 
 

No. C.6/11/2009-SEZ 
Government of India 

Ministry of Commerce and Industry 
Department of Commerce 

(SEZ Section) 
Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi 

Dated the 3rd September, 2009 
 

To 
 

All Development Commissioners 
 

 
Subject: Instructions regarding proposals to be considered by BoA. 
 
 

It has been decided that, henceforth, a developer shall invariably endorse a 

copy of the proposal sent by him, for consideration of the Board of Approval (BoA), 

to the concerned Development Commissioner who will quickly analyse the same 

and send the comments to the Ministry for the next meeting of the BoA.   

 
 

2. All DCs are, therefore, requested to ensure strict compliance of these 
instructions. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

(T. Srinidhi) 
Director  

Tel: 2306 3265 
E-mail: t.srinidhi@nic.in 
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